

Mrs Louise Wood BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH Headteacher

Thursday 24th February 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Phonics Screening Check Information Evening – Monday 28th March 2022

In the week beginning Monday 6th June 2022, all Year 1 children will complete the 'Year 1 Phonics Screening check', which was introduced by the government in 2012. We would like to take this opportunity to invite you to an online Parent Information Evening on 28th March 2022, where we will share with you how the phonics screening will be conducted and answer any questions that you may have.

The aims of the session will answer the following questions:

- What is the 'Phonics Screening Check'?
- How are the children tested?
- How will we help the children to prepare?
- How can you help your child to prepare?
- What will be the impact of the results and how will these be shared?
- What are the key dates?

We will run one online session at 4pm, which will be recorded for those of you that cannot make it. Please confirm whether you will be attending by Wednesday 23rd March so that we can then set up your Teams invitation.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask your child's class teacher.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Doble, Mrs Woods and Mrs McGinley Year 1 Team



Harbury Road Carshalton Surrey SM5 4LA Telephone 020 8643 4428

office@barrowhedges.com















